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              10ú Meán Fómhair 2021 – 10th September 2021 

                  Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 

                            Fáilte go Rang 1 2021 
Fáilte mhór roimh pháistí Rang 1 agus Múinteoir Laura! 

We would like to welcome our new intake of pupils for Rang 1 2021/22 along with Múinteoir 

Laura.  We hope they will enjoy their time with us at Gaelscoil na mBeann. 
 

 
For the coming week, Rang 1 will be staying in school until 12:15pm. School dinners will be available for 

£2.60 per meal. Alternatively, please ensure your child has a packed lunch with them. 

 

COVID 19 
Please see the attached letter from Múinteoir Mícheál and another from the Chief Medical 

Officer Michael Mc Bride regarding the latest PHA advice on COVID-19 in schools. 

 

FSM & UNIFORM SUPPORT FOR 2021/22 

Please see the attachment from the EA regarding FSM and Uniform update. If you are eligible 

and haven’t already applied for this, please do so ASAP. 

 

 

** DATA COLLECTION FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED 

TO GAELSCOIL NA MBEANN BY NEXT WEEK. IF YOU REQUIRE A 

PRINTED VERSION, PLEASE EMAIL US TO REQUEST ONE** 
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School’s Flu Vaccination Programme 2021: 
The school vaccination programme for Gaelscoil na mBeann pupils will take place on 

Tuesday 28th September in school.  By now you should have received a brown envelope 

containing a form for the school nurse.  These forms MUST be completed and returned to 

the Gaelscoil no later thán Monday as the nurse will be collecting them that afternoon.  

Failure to do so will result in you having to make a separate appointment in your child’s 

surgery for the vaccination.               

WEBSITE & SEESAW -Please keep an eye on our website www.gaelscoilnambeann.com ,our 

school app and Seesaw regularly for any up-to-date information regarding our school. New 

parents should download the ‘Schools NI’ and choose Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann as one of 

your ‘favourite schools’ to receive news notifications and messages straight to your phone. If you 

do not know your Seesaw login details, please contact us via email and we will get them for you. 

Cumann Bricfeasta/ Breakfast club: 
Breakfast club will run from 8:00am-8:30am at a cost of £1 per child 

(to be paid on arrival). Children will receive breakfast and will be 

supervised until classes commence. Unfortunately, due to Social 

Services restrictions, Naíscoil na mBeann pupils are unable to avail of 

this service.  

 

 

Clubanna iarscoile/After School Clubs: 
After School Clubs for Rang 1,2 & 3 will run from 1.30-2.30pm from 

Monday-Friday. Cost is £1 per session per child.  This includes 

children who are availing of the bus service and should be paid weekly 

on a Monday. 

After School Clubs for Rang 4-7 will run from 2.30-3.30pm from 

Monday-Thursday only. Cost is £1 per session per child.   
 

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine iontach agaibh! 

http://www.gaelscoilnambeann.com/

